

Mr. Paddy Doherty Business Development Manager, Bus Atha Cliath/Dublin Bus, 59 Upper O'Connell Street, Dublin 1.

OUT REF: i-docs 1603042

15th June 2010

Dear Mr. Doherty,

At the Rathfarnham Area Committee Meeting held on the $8^{\rm th}$ June, 2010 the following question was approved:-

"To ask the Manager to request Dublin Bus for information regarding whether or not the 74 bus route will continue to operate in the context of Dublin Bus network changes?"

I would be obliged for your response on this matter at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely,

P.?

TOM CURTIN

ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE ROADS DEPARTMENT